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 This bill would create a huge burden for law abiding Oregonians to exercise their 

constitutional rights to purchase and possess a firearm. Moreover, requiring veterans 

to take a class to receive a permit is an insult. As a veteran, I have had more small 

arms training than I would ever get in a state sponsored class. 


